For more information
on this order and the
latest information
regarding COVID-19:

Riverside University Health
System - Public Health
www.rivcoph.org

Riverside County
Sheriff’s Department
www.riversidesheriff.org/
alertcenter

Center for Disease
Control
www.cdc.gov

Dial 211

We understand
that this order
will have a
drastic impact

on our community.

The state and
our county are
working together
to keep our
communities
healthy and
protected.
We ask that all
Riverside County
citizens comply
with this health
order.

COMPLIANCE
REQUEST

RIVERSIDE
COUNTY
SHERIFF'S
DEPARTMENT




On April 4, 2020, as a result of the
worldwide pandemic and evidence of
rapidly increasing transmissions of
COVID-19, the County Executive Officer
and County Public Health Officer issued
a stay-at-home order, effective until April
30th, for everyone except those needed
to maintain continuity of operations of
the federal critical infrastructure sectors.

For a list of businesses that are deemed
essential, go to https://www.cisa.gov/
publication/guidance-essential-
critical-infrastructure-

workforce

The County’s Order is under the
authority of California Health and
Safety Code sections 101030, 101040,
101085, and 120175, Title 17 California
Code of Regulations section 2501,
Article XI| of the California Constitution;
California Government Code sections
8610, 8630, 8634 and 8665; and
Riverside County Code sections 442
and 533.6.

THE ORDER STATES:

Stay at home unless you are involved
in the “critical infrastructure”
sectors.

Avoid gatherings of any number
of people, outside of family
members living in the same

home.

Wear a face mask or covering
when leaving home.

RIV
SHERI
IS A
VOLUNTARY COMPLIANCE.

We are committed to the safety of the
communities we serve. Responding to
calls of non-compliance with this order
will leave deputies unavailable to
respond to legitimate emergencies.

Your voluntary compliance will significantly

help to assure the most effective use
of our resources and the protection
of our community members.

TIPS TO HELP PREVENT
THE SPREAD OF COVID-19

Maintain social distancing.
6 feet apart!

Refrain from touching your face
- even when wearing gloves.

Don’t re-use disposable
gloves.

Properly dispose of your
glovesin a trash can.

Frequentand thorough hand
washing is your best defense
against spreading germs.

Wear a mask or face covering when
leaving your house. Our deputies
are wearing them too!

If you don’t have a mask, get creative!
Bandanas, scarves and old t-shirts
can be used to create a face covering.
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MEDICAL MASKS SUCH AS SURGICAL
AND N95 MASKS ARE IN SHORT SUPPLY
AND NEEDED BY HEALTH CARE
PROFESSIONALS.

TO PREVENT SHORTAGES, THE PUBLIC

N95 MASK SURGICAL MASK ;}12;;0 AVOID PURCHASING THESE
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